
 

 

TRACT 38072 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
All of the land adjudicated to and acquired by the State of Louisiana in 
and through a proper tax sale, including surface and mineral rights, owned 
by and not already under valid mineral lease from the State of Louisiana 
on January 11, 2006, situated in Caddo Parish, Louisiana, and being more 
fully described as follows: Lots 21, (from Louis Abbott & Leslie Albert 
for unpaid taxes of 1914); 46,(from W.W. Teal for unpaid taxes of 1931); 
53, (from Henry Peters for unpaid taxes of 1921); 55,(from C.T. Cavanaugh 
for unpaid taxes of 1933); 56, (from T.L. Barbour for unpaid taxes of 
1915); 57 and 58 (from Frank Carr & Ella Reagan for unpaid taxes of 1923); 
of the subdivision of the West Half of the Northwest Quarter (W/2 of NW/4) 
as per plat filed in Book 50, Page 161 of the Conveyance Records of Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, Lot 54, (from P.S. Black & R.C. Campbell for unpaid 
taxes of 1932) of the subdivision of the West 60 acres of the Southwest 
Quarter ( West 60 of SW/4) as per plat filed in Book 50, Page 131 of the 
Conveyance Records of Caddo Parish, Louisiana, and Lots 45 (from W.M. 
Robinson for unpaid taxes of 1950) and 57 (from Caroline Green for unpaid 
taxes of 1916) of the subdivision of the East 80 acres of the West 140 
acres of the Southwest Quarter ( East 80 of West 140 of SW/4) as per plat 
filed in Book 50, Page 129 of the Conveyance Records of Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, all in Section 10, Township 19 North, Range 16 West, Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, and containing approximately 10.00 acres, all as more 
particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
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Applicant: THE SHIRADO COMPANY 
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TRACT 38073 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
All of the mineral rights only under land adjudicated to and acquired by 
the State of Louisiana in and through a proper tax sale, and subsequently 
alienated by the State which retained the mineral rights thereto, and 
which is not under valid mineral lease from the State of Louisiana on 
January 11, 2006, situated in Caddo Parish, Louisiana, and being more 
fully described as follows: Lot 3,(from T. A. Spencer for unpaid taxes of 
1913); Lot 44, (from Mrs. E. B. Phillips for unpaid taxes of 1913); Lots 
102, 103, 104 and 105 (from J. Alex McDonald for unpaid taxes of 1923) of 
the South Half of the North Half (S/2 of N/2), and Lot 63 (from Bessie E. 
Collins for unpaid taxes of 1919) of the South Half of the South Half (S/2 
of S/2), of Section 23, Township 19 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, as per plat of said subdivision recorded in Book 50, Page 119 
of the Conveyance Records of Caddo Parish, Louisiana, and containing 
approximately 7.00 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on 
file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. 
All bearings, distances and coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate 
System of 1927, (North or South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 

 
Applicant: THE SHIRADO COMPANY 
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